
IN ALLEGHENY COUNTY

THE STATE OF

Human Services

You are cordially invited to participate in the
State of Human Services 2024 virtual presentation.

Erin Dalton, Director of Allegheny County Department of Human Services, will present key updates, reflect on 
accomplishments, and share work underway for the coming year. A live Q&A session will follow. | Topics include:

Accomplishments Things we’re 
worried about

Updates Things we’re 
working on

This virtual presentation is being offered at two different times via Zoom. The content for both 
presentations is the same.

Tammy Thompson
Executive Director,
Catapult Greater 
Pittsburgh

Sarah Rosso
Executive Director,
Hugh Lane Wellness 
Foundation

Moderated by

Moderated by

May 16, 2024 at 1pm on Zoom

RSVP to receive the meeting link: � 
https://acdhs.org/4cXhzuc

May 28, 2024 at 9am on Zoom

RSVP to receive the meeting link: � 
https://acdhs.org/3vRFBpP

Everyone is welcome to attend. The presentation will also be recorded and shared.

American Sign Language, Spanish, and Nepali interpretation will be available.  
To request interpretation for another language, or if you have any accommodations or requests, please  
contact DHS-OEE@alleghenycounty.us.

More information is available here: 
https://www.alleghenycounty.us/Human-Services/News-Events/Meetings-Hearings/Community.aspx 
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